
Report on our visit to Cricket Willow - Another wonderful day to catch up with people and their Humbers 

 
Merv & Maree Sherlock in their newly ac-

quired Humber 1968 Series VA (see photo). 

This is a wonderful car and the interior is 

something to see. It is almost in showroom 

condition. Complete with the original un-

marked Axminster carpet. With a little work 

on the outside of the car this will end up being 

a very fine example of the marque . 

We all had a great day and a good chat about everything in general and a good look around Cricket 

Willow and all the cricket memorabilia, a great site for all those with an interest in cricket. For those 

with not a passion for the game it was a good chance to catch up with other members and have a 

chat. We had lunch at Cricket Willow and the progressed to Daylesford for afternoon tea. Where we 

bid our farewells and went in different direction back home. 

Well this was great for the committee!!!! We organised it !!!, We went !!!,  

Colin & Anne Anderson in their 1956 Mk VI Hawk  

Report submitted byJohn and Judy 


